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I strongly believe a change in the current guidelines will vastly improve our 

community economically, socially and environmentally. These fishing derbies help take 

care of the massive invasive species population in the Dexter Reservoir due to the great 

amount of catches annually. These derbies also provide a nice income for Lowell High 

School which is another factor that helps the community grow. This event also creates a 

nice social atmosphere where many people can meet together and grow as a 

community. With the possibility of other communities in the state following our footsteps 

we can improve the state of Oregon as a whole. In closing I would like to say that this is 

a great opportunity for our community and should definitely be considered as a valuable 

option. 


